GLOBE THEATRE 104 London Street, Dunedin www.globetheatre.org.nz (03) 4773274

NEWSLETTER: June 2008

Next Production Opens Thursday, June 26th

OLD TIMES by Harold Pinter

"There are some things one remembers even though they may never have happened. There are things I remember which may never have happened but as I recall them so they take place."

"What?"

Thirty years ago, there was a man, a woman, and another woman. There was a room. And darkness. There was a gaze. ... There were pubs and concerts, coffees, skirts and shadows. Sofas, blushes and underwear. Parks, a movie and - cheeky globules dripping And now?

A classic Pinter view of memory and relationships, filled with lyricism, sensuality, silence, stillness, clashes, vulgarity, laughter, floating (with or without water) and -perhaps?

PRODUCTION DATES June 26thth to July 5th

(no performance Monday 30th)

PRODUCTION TIMES; Sunday 29th at 2pm

All other days, at 8pm

PRICES \$15 general public

\$12 seniors, students, other unwaged people

\$10 Globe members, parties of 10 or more people

Opening night special: \$8 all general public

\$6 Globe members

BOOKINGS: Phone: Globe Theatre 4773274

web: www.globetheatre.org.nz

or door sales

Upcoming productions

August 14- 23

The Winter's Tale by William Shakespeare. To be directed by Neal Barber

Auditions have been held recently for this production. If other people are required for cast or crew we will get in touch with those of you who have signalled your wish to be involved in these ways.

October 3-12

Palliative Care by Emily Duncan. To be directed by Richard Huber

(Please note the change in director.)

Richard would like to hold auditions for this production quite soon even though production dates are quite a way off yet. He has come up with some innovative ways of using our Globe space. More later...

December 4-13

Summer of the Seventeenth Doll by Ray Lawler. To be directed by Brian Beresford

Auditions for this classic Australian drama will be held in a couple of months. Again, more later...

Annual General Meeting, held on May 11th 2008

Thank you to all who either attended or apologised for this meeting which was brief and business-like (but which was followed by a much longer social session).

The following people were all re-elected, unopposed:

President/Chair Brian Kilkelly Treasurer Andrew Cook

Secretary Rosemary Beresford

Committee members Neal Barber

Brian Beresford Kaaren Dooher Emily Duncan Don Knewstubb Andrew Morrison Roslyn Nijenhuis Leigh Patterson

Kathy Cresswell-Moorcock

Lorraine Bruce was appointed as auditor once again and the meeting agreed that subscriptions for 2008 should also remain the same (with the addition of the option to pay by bank transfer as well as cash or cheque).

Building and grounds

The care of these is an on-going requirement (and headache) as those of you who are involved in productions and/or are regular audience members will realise. We have started kitchen renovations and have recently acquired quotations from several firms for more substantial alterations. We hope at some stage to extend the canopy over the entrance (because experiencing cold water dropping down the back of the neck is not a nice way to enter the theatre!) and –some time- modify the toilets.

Suggestions from you as audience members would also be much appreciated. What (in an ideal world) would you like us to do, given the basic structure of this 'theatre in a house'?

Remember, you can contact us at any time, either by phone or via our wonderful website.

We will hope to see you all at the Globe during the next two weeks!